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With immense pleasure, I extend my warmest greetings on the auspicious occasion of the 

inauguration of the Surveyors’ Day Celebration, set to take place on March 21st in the city of 

Colombo. As esteemed Survey Professionals, we stand privileged to commemorate this 

significant day in Sri Lanka, aligning with the International Surveyors’ Day. 

 

The advancement of technology has revolutionized the modern land surveying practices, with 

GNSS technology playing a pivotal role in expediting surveying processes. Moreover, the 

integration of cutting-edge technologies such as UAV surveys for feature identification offers 

unparalleled accessibility and this technological prowess empowers land surveyors to deliver 

survey plans with unparalleled efficiency, meeting and surpassing the expectations of our 

esteemed user community. 

 

Furthermore, the dynamic landscape of geomatics technology presents both challenges and 

opportunities for survey professionals. 

 

The ceremonial events planned for this occasion will provide a platform for sharing the latest 

technological advancements among survey professionals. We are committed to ensure that, 

this event is a resounding success, creating lasting memories for all participants. 

 

Together, let us embrace the spirit of collaboration and celebrate the remarkable steps made 

in the field of surveying.  

 

I wish all the best for all surveyors, surveying professionals and the staff of the Survey 

Department who contributed for all the events. 

 


